Description About the Attendance of Birth

Attendance of birth, which was suspended due to the Corona virus (COVID-19) infections,
will be resumed from deliveries taking place after 10:00 am, October 28, 2021.

For the time being, there will be the following restrictions and conditions. If the infection
prevails in the city, this service will be suspended again, without prior notice. We appreciate

your kind understanding in advance.

* Restrictions and Conditions for Attendance of Birth *

@In principle, only one member of the family can be present: the spouse, or the mother of
the mother-to-be, or the partner.

(®The family member can attend from just before delivery up to 20-30 minutes after delivery.
x1

(® When the mother-to-be reaches 34 weeks into pregnancy, the attendant will also have to
start observing his/her physical condition using the “Physical Condition Management Table.
X2

(®The attendant should not have any YES answers on the “Physical Condition Management
Table.” (If you have circled even one YES, then you will not be able to attend the birth.)

® You will have to wear personal protective equipment to prevent infections.

®You have to have completed the vaccination twice against COVID-19, and 2 weeks should

have lapsed from the last vaccination. 3

»¢1 Regarding the T mng for Hospital Visit to Attend the Birth

he able to actend the hirthwhen the ddivery progresses toorapidy.
Approx matdy 20 to 30 mnuwes after ddivery, the acendant will have toleave and retwrn
hone. When the staff requests vou toleave, vou need to leave the room quicdy. We

dppreci ate your cooper atl on.

X2
P ease downl oad the "Physica Condition Minage nent Table" fromthe hospital s vebsite
If youforget to bring the “Physical Condition Minage nent Table” onthe day you wish to
attend the birth, you wll not be adlowed to do so. If you also show any synptons, etc. on
the “Physica Condition Manage nent Table,” we need to ask youtoleave, and you wll not
be able to attend the hirth

X3
Please bring the® Vaccination Certificate of COVI D197

If we cannot confirm that you had completed COVID- 19 vaccination twice, you will not

be able to attend the birth.

Other visits such as visiting the patients, excluding the time of birth, are still prohibited.
Attending patients for outpatient visits is also not allowed currently.

We appreciate your kind cooperation and understanding.



